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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you are aware we have our Catholic School Inspection on Wednesday 22nd March and Thursday 

23rd March. 

 

Unfortunately, we will have to postpone our Wednesday evening Parent Consultations and we 

apologise for doing so at short notice. However, we will reschedule these for Thursday 20th April. 

 

We will keep to the agreed timings on Thursday 23rd March. 

 

Once again, sorry for the short notice and any inconvenience this might cause. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

God bless, 

 

Mrs Clemens. 

Head teacher 
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